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Notice: This document is an informative translation of an officially released Spanish-language 

document, provided for information purposes only. In the event of any discrepancy between this 

translation and the text of the original Spanish-language document, the text of the original 

Spanish-language document shall prevail. 

 

To CNMV 

To the effects of article 226 of the Spanish Securities Markets Act, approved by Royal Legislative 

Decree 19/2018, dated 23 November, Applus Services, S.A. (hereinafter, the “Company”), 

hereby communicates the following. 

  

RELEVANT INFORMATION 

Matter: Statutory Vehicle Inspection Tender in Ireland.  

The Company is pleased to announce that today it has signed the contract for the provision of 

statutory vehicle inspection services for the Road Safety Authority of Ireland for ten years from 

July 2020. 

This announcement follows the one made on 28th June in which the Company was informed it 

was the highest ranked bidder. The contract accounted for 4.7% of the Company´s total revenue 

in 2018. 

All the foregoing is notified as privileged information for all appropriate purposes, in Madrid on 

15 August 2019 

Applus Services, S.A. 


